



EXAM 5

(Listening, Reading & Writing)

Name: Class:
Score: / 35 points Time: 50 minutes

I. Listen to the conversation and fill in the missing information in the right places. (5 points) File 1

Message to Ms. Proctor:

Date July 8 at 10:30

From Mr. (1)

Message:

The meeting is on (2) at (3), Room (4)

Please call him this afternoon

Telephone number: (5)

II. Complete the following text using the past tense of the verbs in brackets. (5 points)

Anna's holiday was great last summer. She (1. stay) in a college in England for two weeks. She (2. have) classes in the mornings and in the afternoons she (3. do) some sports like swimming or tennis.

In the evenings she often (4. go) dancing or (5. watch) films with her new friends.

III. Correct the mistake in the sentence. (5 points)

1. She didn't saw my grandma.
2. The police catched them.
3. Many people dieded in the earthquake.
4. Did she walked alone?
5. I visitted to Zagreb yesterday

IV. Read and choose the correct answer. (5 points)

1. Life in the 19th **century / decade** was very different from what it is now.
2. The Indian warrior wore an eagle-feather **surfaces / headdress** in their head.
3. He thinks that wearing school **uniform / casual** help students feel comfortable.
4. A heavy gold **bracelet / necklace** hung around her neck
5. His **practical / wealth** is so great that money doesn't mean much to him.

V. Read the definition and write down the correct word. (6 points)

1. a long, thin piece of material that is worn under a shirt (noun) t.....
collar, especially by men
2. to take the place of something, or to put something or (verb) r.....
someone in the place of something or someone else
3. to have clothing, jewellery, etc. on your body (wear) w.....
4. a piece of clothing made of very thin material that tightly (noun) t.....
covers the feet, legs, and lower part of the body, often worn
under skirts and dresses (noun) j.....
5. trousers made of denim
6. a piece of clothing, typically with long sleeves and made (noun) s.....
from wool, that is worn on the upper part of the body

VI. Look at the table. Then say if the sentences are true (T) or F (false). (6 points)

Red Carpet Jewelry			
Year	Celebrity	Item	Total Value
2016	Charlize Theron	Diamond necklace Earrings Ring	\$3.7 million
2016	Olivia Munn	Diamond bracelet	\$1 million
2014	Reese Witherspoon	Three diamond bracelets Diamond ring Diamond earrings	\$3.7 million
2011	Jennifer Lopez	Diamond bracelet Diamond ring	\$5 million
2008	Nicole Kidman	Diamond necklace	\$7 million

- _____ 1. Reese Witherspoon wore more jewelry than Jennifer Lopez.
- _____ 2. In 2008, Nicole Kidman wore a diamond bracelet on the red carpet.
- _____ 3. In 2016, Olivia Munn's jewelry was more expensive than Charlize Theron's.
- _____ 4. Reese Witherspoon wore four items of jewelry.
- _____ 5. Jennifer Lopez's jewellery cost \$7 million.
- _____ 6. Nicole Kidman wore the most expensive jewelry.

VII. Read and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS. (3 points)

The fattest animals

As the largest animal in the world, the blue whale also has the most fat. In a 1968 study involving 49 different species of mammal from across the US and Brazil, researchers deduced that the blue whale had the highest percentage of body fat – more than 35%. With the whales weighing in at up to 180 tonnes, that's easily a record-breaking amount of fat for one animal.

But if we look at things proportionally, you might be surprised by some of the world's full-fat species. We'll begin with blubber, the fat rich tissue belonging to marine mammals that has myriad benefits for streamlining, buoyancy, defence, insulation and energy storage.

In waters further north live bowhead whales. To survive in these frosty, remote waters they have a layer of blubber almost half a metre thick. In his studies, Dr Craig George found blubber mass ranged from 43% to 50% of the body mass of yearling whales.

1. Which animal has the most fat?

.....

2. How is called tissue of marine mammals that is rich with fat?

.....

3. Which marine animals need a thick layer of fat to survive in cold waters?

.....

VIII. Choose the correct answer. (6 points)

1. Which of these items is formal?
A. sweatshirt B. jeans C. suit
2. Which part of the body can't be pierced?
A. ears B. eyes C. nose
3. Which of these items is casual?
A. jeans B. tie C. uniform
4. What are jeans made from?
A. pants B. tights C. denim
5. Which item do you wear on your arm?
A. necklace B. bracelet C. heels
6. Which item is an accessory?
A. sweatshirt B. necklace C. Denim

IX. Read and match to make sentences. (6 points)

1. Do you have any ...	a. dress up for the party?
2. Do we need to ...	b. in my tights.
3. When I'm older, I want to ...	c. my outfit?
4. Oh no, I've got a hole ...	d. tattoos on your body?
5. Do you like ...	e. her hands for the wedding.
6. My friend decorated ...	f. work in the fashion industry.

1 -

2 -

3 -

4 -

5 -

6 -